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Perth Road Runners 2016 AGM Proposals. 

1. All payments to the club must be paid by BACS and no cash or cheques 

accepted. 

Kirsty Johnston 

 

2. Entries to Tay Ten and Brig Bash can be changed up to 1 week before the 

race date. 

Kirsty Johnston 

 

3. I would like to propose that if a club member receives a place in the London 

Marathon from the club ballot that they should then not receive a place via the 

club ballot for the following 3 years. 

 

As we know running the London marathon can be the pinnacle of running for 

some people who will not be able to achieve a GFA place. In addition to this 

getting a place via the official London ballot is almost impossible. To make 

sure the club shares the experience to as many of our club runners as 

possible this is why I propose the 3 year period. 

 

I don’t think anyone would keep taking the ballot places but this just makes it 

formal and ensure as many of our club members get the chance as possible, 

especially as we are growing so quickly.  

Kevin Rogers 

 

4. You are unable to apply for a London Marathon club place if you were 

successful in previous 12 months. 

Kirsty Johnston 

 

5. An away running top in Purple, branded PRR with a Scottish Flag on the arm. 

 

The top should be made of moisture wicking material and be available in both 

male and female fit. The Scottish flag should be added due to this being an 



away top, on a few occasions I have been asked if I have come all the way 

from Australia. 

 

The top should not be used at any PRR events, both organised by or as part 

of the Championship, Summer Series, Hill Series or Cross Country. If the 

event is the Championship, Summer Series or Hill Series and our Green PRR 

top is not worn then you will not be included as having run that race for points 

in the Championship, Summer Series or Hill Series. 

 

I realise that there would be a cost for these tops and holding stock can be a 

problem so the tops should be arranged on an order as required by club 

members basis. I am aware there is good support for an away top, so I would 

like this considered as part of the AGM. 

Kevin Rogers 

 

6. Following the success of the C-R-Y relay from Dundee to Perth we organise 

and stage a similar relay run, this time from Highland Perthshire to Perth city 

in support of a local Perth based charity. 

The relay should take place during a free weekend in spring, early or late 

summer and be subject to the same specifications as the C-R-Y run. 

David Stokoe 

 

7. John Johnston and Dave Sherman be granted honorary membership of Perth 

Road Runners. 

Neil Muir 


